
To have your say, go to 
VQconsult.nzqa.govt.nz and whakahoki
kōrero.

Any further questions email
VQconsult@nzqa.govt.nz

Consultation closes 16 June 2021

Tuku kōrero! 

Reform of Vocational Education (RoVE)
Te Pūnaha Mātauranga Ahumahi

Simplifying Qualifications and Other Credentials Consultation 
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